
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,     
 

 
The Te Mata Peak Trail Blazer is here! You would 
all have received information yesterday 
regarding start times etc. Be sure to pick up race 
numbers from school. If for whatever reason 
you can't, we will bring them to the event on 
Sunday. School Sports tops to be worn, please 
let Kate know if your child/children need one and 
get in touch if you have any questions. 
 
Many of our senior students have made a great 
start at the William Pike Challenge. As part of the 
challenge, students must complete 20 hours of 
community service. One way to achieve this is by 
helping coach skills to juniors. Our senior girls are 
doing a great job supporting our junior netball 
players to develop their skills in this area. 
 
We have three hockey teams entered for the 
upcoming season. Info was emailed home on 
Monday regarding this. Please sing out if you 
have any questions. A huge thank you to our 
Home & School Fundraising Committee who are 
donating funds for us to purchase new hockey 
equipment, it should be arriving any day now! 
 
Our students enjoyed having Jack Gay from 
HBRU come and teach a range of broad 
rugby skills. Jack will be coming back in Term 2 
to work more closely with our rugby players 
coaching specific rugby skills such as passing, 
tackling etc.  
 
Reminder that there is a Teacher Only Day for 
most CHB Schools tomorrow (Friday 28th 
March). 
 
See you Sunday. 
 
Regards, 
Hamish. 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tikokino 100% 
- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  
  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch  
 
Term 1, Week 9    24th & 28th  March 2025 
 
 
Week 4, Term 4  30th Oct – 3rd Nov 2023   



2025 Important Dates for Your Calendar 
 

28th Mar: Teacher Only Day – School Closed 
30th Mar: Peak Trail Blazer – Te Mata Peak 
7th Apr: BOT Meeting @ 7.00pm 
11th Apr: End of Term 1 
28th Apr: Term 2 Begins 
 

 

It is a National requirement that you let 
us know if your child is unwell or away 
from school for any reason. Please phone 

027 2083358 or use the link on our website. 
NOT ON THE BUS TODAY? Please let 
Hamish know if your child/ren are not on 
the bus and he will let Hayley know. 
20km speed limit past a stationary school bus. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

If you would like to advertise in our newsletter, please email the school: 
office@tikokino.school.nz 

 

https://www.facebook.com/TikoSchool1866/ 
 
 

 

The School Pool will be Closed as of this 
Friday, 28th March.  Please return your 
key next week. We would ask that ALL 

keys are returned this year!  Thank you! 
 

Sunday 30 March 
2025 

https://www.peaktrailblazer.co.nz/event-info 
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